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Dear Mr. Ross:

The purpose of this note is to document our understanding that the L3-6 post test
analysis results are due to be submitted by Westinghouse to the U.S. NRC by
February 26, 1981. As you recall this understanding was reached in a phone
conversation between you and Dr. V. J. Esposito of Westinghouse on January 27,
1981 because the L3-6 initial conditions were not received by Westinghouse until
January 26, 1981. This date of submittal corresponds to the guidelines set
forth in NUREG 0737 Section II.K.3.5-1 in Part 4 of implementation.

Ve truly yours,
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p T. M. Anderson, Manager
Nuclear Safety Department
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